
 

Reminders: 
Reminders: Please ensure that reading books 

and reading record are in school every day. 

Please remember to write in the reading 

record where your child has read up to or when 

they have finished the book so that we know 

when we need to give you a new book. P.E kits 

should be in school every day too – there have 

been a number of instances where children 

have not been able to participate in a PE lesson 

due to not having the correct kit.  

It is part of our school uniform policy and 

additionally it is a health and safety concern if 

a child is not dressed appropriately for PE. 
 

        Children’s timetable 
 

Monday: RWI Books handed out. 

 

Tuesday: PE (inside) 

 

Wednesday:   PE (outside) 
   

Thursday:  Home learning books due in.  
   

Friday:  Home learning books go home (new  

                        Home Learning set) 

                        RWI Books handed back in.  
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Topic 
Our topic this term is Into the Woods. We 

will investigate how the woods change in 

different seasons and spend lots of time 

outside with hands on learning.  

  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary: 

 
There will be a Year 2 SATs information 

evening on Wednesday 20th April at 5pm. 

 

1st May – 31st May: KS1 SATs Tests  

28th April – 5th May: Scholastic Book 

Fair  

We hope you have a fantastic break and are full of energy and 

enthusiasm for next term! 

Mathematics 
In Mathematics this term we will be continuing our 

learning around number, shape and measurement and 

consolidating our learning of everything we have 

learnt so far. We will then be furthering our learning 

from Term 3 & 4 by applying this knowledge to solve 

real life problems. 

Mathletics is also a fantastic, fun and easy way to 

practise these skills at home and in school; so please 

make sure you are using it whenever you can! Please 

speak to a member of the Year 2 team if you have 

lost your login! 

 

 

 

 

English 
Our English learning will be based around our “Into 

The Woods” topic.  The children will become 

master storytellers by first being immersed in an 

exciting story and learning what actually makes a 

fantastic story.  We will also learn about the 

different types of sentences and how they could be 

used effectively in their writing.  This will give the 

children their focus before they write their own 

versions of this tale.   

Please continue to practise spellings on Spelling 

Shed.  


